As part of Words for a Cause, we are asking everyone to write to their MP and share some of the key advocacy points raised by The Care Workers' Charity Advisory Board during a recent in-person meeting. Care workers play a vital role in our society and deserve the recognition, support, and protections necessary to thrive in their profession.

To find your local MP's email, please follow this link Find your MP - MPs and Lords - UK Parliament

Below is a template letter you can use or adapt:

[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your Email]
[Date]

[MP’s Name]
[Constituency Address]

Dear [MP’s Name],

Subject: Urgent Action Needed to Support Care Workers

I am writing to you as a constituent concerned about the well-being of care workers in the UK. The Care Workers' Charity, which has long advocated for the rights and well-being of care workers, continues to champion essential changes to improve the lives of those in this vital profession.

In December 2024, the Charity launched the Care Workers Advisory Board and Champions Project, bringing together care workers to amplify their voices and ensure their experiences inform policy and sector improvements. The insights during their first in person meeting in 2025 have highlighted the urgent need for better mental health support, accountability for exploitative care providers, and the professionalisation of care work.

Care workers are dedicated individuals who love their profession and take immense pride in supporting people to lead full and happy lives. However, the immense challenges they face, including death, loss, and high-stress responsibilities, often go unsupported. They want to be empowered to stay in the profession they love and continue delivering excellent care. To achieve this, I am urging Parliament to take the following actions:
· Mental Health Support: Provide comprehensive and easily accessible mental health support for care workers to help them cope with the emotional toll of their work, including professional counseling services.
· Accountability for Care Providers: Hold care providers accountable for the treatment of their staff, including fair wages, reasonable working hours, and protections against harassment and discrimination, particularly for migrant care workers who are at higher risk of exploitation. 
· Establishment of a Professional Body: Create a dedicated professional body for care workers to provide a sense of professional identity and advocacy for the workforce. This body should offer support when needed and access to adequate, transferable training for ongoing professional development.
· Care Worker Inclusion in Policy Development: Ensure care workers are actively included in the development of policies that impact them, particularly within the National Care Service (NCS) plans and other relevant initiatives. Care workers’ voices must be heard and valued to create a system that supports both workers and service users alike.

These changes are essential to reforming the care sector and ensuring that care work is a respected and sustainable profession. Care workers provide a vital service, and they deserve recognition, support, and protection.

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I would appreciate a response outlining the steps you intend to take on this issue.

Yours sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]

